
 

  
 

 

 
 

       
       

      
            

        
 

         

 
 

 
  

 
 

  
 

   
 

  
 

 
 

 
   

 
  

 
   

 
 

 
  

 
 

 
 
     

- Decision Letter 

Confronting Anti-Black Racism Advisory Committee 
Meeting No. 5 Contact Gina Ang, Committee Administrator 
Meeting Date Thursday, February 13, 2025 Phone 416-397-4592 
Start Time 9:30 AM E-mail cabrac@toronto.ca 
Location Video Conference Chair Councillor Amber Morley 

CR5.4 ACTION Amended Ward: All 

Increasing Number of Meetings Per Year for the Confronting Anti-Black Racism 
Advisory Committee 

Committee Decision 
The Confronting Anti-Black Racism Advisory Committee recommends that the Executive 
Committee recommend that: 

1. City Council amend the Terms of Reference to require the Confronting Anti-Black Racism 
Advisory Committee to hold six meetings per year at the call of the Chair or Vice-Chair on 
delegation of the Chair. 

Origin 
(January 30, 2025) Letter from Councillor Amber Morley 

Summary 

At its meeting on February 13, 2025, the Confronting Anti-Black Racism Advisory Committee 
considered CR5.4 and made recommendations to Executive Committee. 

Summary from the Letter (January 30, 2025) from Councillor Amber Morley: 
Currently, the Confronting Anti-Black Racism Advisory Committee can hold up to four 
meetings per year according to its Terms of Reference. By way of this letter, I am 
recommending that the Committee meet up to six times per year. 

Background Information 
(January 30, 2025) Letter from Councillor Amber Morley on Increasing the Number of 
Meetings Per Year for the Confronting Anti-Black Racism Advisory Committee 
(https://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/mmis/2025/cr/bgrd/backgroundfile-252876.pdf) 

Communications 
(February 13, 2025) E-mail from Beau Duquesnay (CR.New) 

https://secure.toronto.ca/council/agenda-item.do?item=2025.CR5.4
https://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/mmis/2025/cr/bgrd/backgroundfile-252876.pdf

